
Hi Fellow Auxiliary Members, 

 

We are beginning to return to some semblance of normal here in our great state.  We look 

forward to getting together again soon and returning to our regular Auxiliary 

activities.  How wonderful and exciting! 

 

I had the privilege of attending the Richardton Opera Land Days on August 

8, 2020.  The Auxiliary members worked with their Legion Post to decorate and 

ride on a beautiful American Legion float.  Auxiliary members had prepared wonderful 

food with which they fed a large part of their community.  The food was marvelous, and 

the people served were happy and well-satiated!  It was a terrific event! 

 

The Winter Conference in Dickinson had to be canceled, but we look 

forward to attending the June Department Convention in Minot!  I know it will 

be great! 

 

We need to keep our veterans in our hearts and minds and do whatever we 

can to serve them.  These have been hard times for them as well.  Thank you for your 

love and service to them.  It means so much! 

 

Continue to recruit new members so we can grow the Auxiliary.  Continue to mentor and 

inspire our junior members and encourage and teach all members what the Auxiliary 

represents.  

 

Enjoy our wonderful, frigid winter weather.  Stay safe and enjoy your friends and family! 

 

Yours for our veterans, 

 

LoAnn Dick 

District 8 President 

 


